
   GENERAL PLAN GREEN COMMITTEE 
 

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
232 W. SIERRA MADRE BOULEVARD 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

THE SPECIAL MEETING OF  
THURSDAY, JULY 28, 2011 AT 6:00 P.M. 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELED 
 
 

The General Plan Green Committee will resume their  
regular meeting on Thursday, August 25, 2011. 

 
 

Questions:   Contact the Public Works Department at (626) 355-7135. 
 


